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November 2022 

 
Ref:   Product Discontinuation / End of Life Notice 
  
Global supply chain challenges and component cost increases have severely 
affected Carlo Gavazzi’s float switch products.  These cost increases do not make 
the float switches a reasonable option for our customers. Therefore, Carlo Gavazzi is 
discontinuing the float switch series (FSH and FSV) effective immediately.  
 
 
Should you need any further info, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Jill Oertel      Vic Padilla 
Product Line Manager - Sensors  Product Manager - Sensors    
   

 






